
From: PUC  
Sent: Tuesday, March 7, 2023 3:40 PM 
To:  
Subject: EL22-017 
 
Mr. Aanenson, 
 
Your email to the South Dakota Public Utilities Commissioners with additional 
comments will be posted under Comments and Responses in the Xcel Energy rate 
case docket, EL22-017. 
 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission Staff 
PUC.sd.gov 
 
 




